
              CHRIST THE KING CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL


19th December 2019




Dear Parents / Carers,

Staff Confirmation for Year 3 for the remainder of this Academic Year

I am delighted to inform you that Mrs Yusuf will be teaching mornings in Year 3L next term alongside Ms Kent. Ms Kent will continue to have overall responsibility for the year group and their wider learning.  

[bookmark: _GoBack]The children can enter school in the usual way and go straight to Ms Kent’s classroom on our first day back, after that, the children will go directly to their own classroom each morning.

I can reassure you that Mrs Yusuf is an experienced Teacher and is excited to be taking the children’s learning forward next term.  If you have any concerns please don’t hesitate to see me.

Best wishes


Clare Tickel
Headteacher
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